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The Joint Legislative Oversight Commission on State Water Resources met on 

Tuesday, December 5, 2017, at 3:00 p.m. in the Senate Judiciary Committee Room.  The 

meeting was called to order by Delegate Ambler, Co-Chairman, and the Clerk took a silent 

roll to establish a quorum.  

Co-Chairman Ambler recognized Brian Carr, Program Manager for the West 

Virginia Department of Environmental Protection, Water Use Section, who provided the 

Annual Report on the State Water Resources Management Plan and answered questions 

from the Committee. 

Co-Chairman Ambler recognized Kristin Boggs, General Counsel for the West 

Virginia Department of Environmental Protection, who answered questions from the 

Committee. 

Co-Chairman Ambler recognized Co-Chairman Smith for the purpose of a motion 

to accept the annual report.  The motion was adopted. 



With nothing further to come before the committee, Co-Chairman Ambler 

recognized Co-Chairman Smith for the purpose of a motion to adjourn.  The motion was 

adopted. 

 

 

        
 


